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January 30, 1978

Sina Brush-Morales 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Brush-Morales:

Thank you very much for your January 24 letter. We had been apprised 
of the situation of Miss Gilpin's health and of course are very sorry

Of course we understand why this would be quite difficult, if not im­
possible, to do a television show at this time. I have to say that 
our television show is considerably different from most others. We 
do plan it in advance. We have a pretty good idea of what we are 
going to do so that there is no surprise and very little tension.
I would suggest that Miss Gilpin or you visit with some of those in 
Santa Fe with whom we have done television programs, so that you 
would have a better idea of what I am saying. For instance, we have 
done several shows with Rex Arrowsmith. Rex could certainly tell 
you what we do. We have also done shows with Bettina Steinke, Clark 
Hulings, Bob Lougheed, James Kramer, Greg La Chapel!e and Mary Powell

We are interested in doing a show with Miss Gilpin, but we would only 
want to do it if she feels up to it. Perhaps between now and the 
time of the visit here the situation will improve. If so, we will do 
our best to obtain the studio time (KTVY - Channel 4 - the NBC affil­
iate). I think she would find it a non-pressure, very pleasant exper 
ience, as contradistinct from some of her previous experiences with 
television.

In any event, we will look forward to seeing her if she comes to 
Oklahoma City, and we wish you all well. Thanks again for your very 
kind letter.

Best regards

Community Workshop
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